
 
       

Circular 
Ref. No. BBPSMN/2024/03        Date:15/04/2024 
 
Dear Parent 
 
This is to inform you that an excursion to a Gurudwara at Vatika, Manesar, Gurugram has been 
organised for the students of class II on Tuesday i.e. 16th April, 2024 during school hours. All the 
students will be served Langar Prasada at Gurudwara. You are requested to send one scarf 
with your ward to cover their heads. 
 
 
Kindly send the consent slip to the class teacher accordingly (WhatsApp). 
 
 
 
Thanks and Regards 

  

Rekha Budakoti  Harsh Kumar 
 Headmistress (Pr.)      Principal     
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

CONSENT FORM 
 
I allow my ward ________________________Class___ Section ___ to take part in the above  
Trip to Gurudwara at Vatika, Manesar, Gurugram on Tuesday i.e. 16th April, 2024 
 
I hereby confirm that he/she is medically fit to participate.     

  
 
 Signature of Parent / Guardian - ___________________   

                 
    Name of Parent / Guardian - ______________________ 

                               
                Date  

 
 


